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City Hall		7/28/09
730 Washington Ave	
Racine, WI. 53403

To Mayor and Common Council,

I would appreciate to be on the agenda for the Traffic Commission meeting on August 17, 2009.  I would like the Commission to approve additional crossing guards at South Memorial and DeKoven Ave (Bull Fine Arts & Mitchell Elementary schools) and one on State Street to cross the students South of State street (Julian Thomas Elementary).  

With the change in school start times this year I believe this would add little or no additional cost to the city, but use the current crossing guards more effectively.  The school district was able to eliminate 20 buses with the new school start times.


Best regards,
Patrick Starken
Racine Unified Transportation Supervisor
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